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Date: Thu, 24 Feb 2000 15:21:25 -0500 aexy4 T
From: Don Spear <spear@ meds-sdmm.dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Subject: Data file
To: "Doug Hamilton™ <doug @ nodc.noaa.gov>
Cc: "Jean Gagnon™ <gagnonJ @dfo-mpo.gc.ca>,
“Bob Keeley" <keeley @ meds-sdmm.dfo-mpo.gc.ca>,
mBab Gelfeld™ <rgelfeld @ nodc.noaa.gov>
X-Mailer: Microsoft Internet E-mail/MAPI - 8.0.0.4211

Dear Doug,
| have replaced the exchange file meds20000224.dat on ftp:pacific.nodc.noaa.gov
with MEDS20000225.DAT. This file has the ICES
data deleted as per Harry Dooley's wishes.
Please note the change in file name. The two files meds20000224.dat should be deleted as they were
mistakenly transferred in binary mode.
Regards,
Don Spear
Head, Oceans Profiles Section
Marine Environmental Data Services Branch
Fisheries and Oceans
Internet: spear @ meds-sdmm.dfo-mpo.gc.ca
Telephone: (613) 990-0240
Fax: (613) 993-4658
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